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Should GMCDP carry on using the same auditors for 2019 – 2020?
(Appointment of Auditors – 2019– 2020)
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Auditors are the people who know how the records about money must be kept.
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Auditors look at GMCDP’s records of money being given to us and being spent (accounts). 

This is to make sure GMCDP is using the money properly.
The Greater Manchester Coalition of Disabled People’s Executive Council suggest we carry on using Slade and Cooper as the GMCDP Auditors for the year 
2019 -2020.


